
National Flood Insurance Program 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
P.O. Box 310 
Lanham, MD 20703-0310 

W-07021 

March 21, 2007 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators 
and the NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM:   WYO Clearinghouse 

SUBJECT:   National Flood Safety Awareness Week – March 19-23, 2007 

The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) is a supporter of the 2007 National Flood 
Safety Awareness Week, sponsored by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration.  
Thursday, March 22, has been designated as Flood Insurance Day. 

Additional information about National Flood Safety Awareness Week can be obtained from the 
FEMA website at http://www.fema.gov/news/newsrelease.fema?id=34892. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, Government Technical Representative 

Suggested Routing: Marketing, Training, Underwriting 
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